
Cobbler and Pie Donations
Many varieties  of  fruits  and berries are  found in  the  Ozarks,  and I  am sure many of  you have
perfected recipes for delicious cobblers and pies. Guests of the Ozarks Berry Festival traditionally look
forward to a delicious serving of cobbler or pie with a generous scoop of ice cream on top.

We hope you will consider donating one (or more) of your favorite cobblers or pies, knowing that all
proceeds from the Ozarks Berry Festival go directly to the children and ministries of the Missouri
Baptist Children's Home! Here are the instructions and delivery dates for your cobblers and pies.

Please prepare your cobbler(s) in "disposable" pans with covers, and identify the type of fruit or berries in
the cobbler by marking the outside of the container.

Delivery Location:
Macedonia Baptist Church

3110 W Sunshine Street
Springfield, MO 65807

(417) 882-6647
(Please use Door #7 on the East end of the education building, facing the Auto Auction.)

Delivery Dates and Times:
Friday, July 19, 2024 prior to the festival. 

(Our attendants will be present to assist you with your items.)

You may also bring your cobblers on the morning of the festival. Attendants stationed near Door # 6 
(on the Southwest side of our gym) will assist with your cobbler delivery. Watch for attendants on golf 
carts in the parking lot, who will pick up your cobblers at your car. Please do not bring cobblers in the 
North entrance. Food and drink are not permitted in the auction or quilt viewing areas.  

We look forward to a great day of fellowship together!

Sincerely, 

Ozarks Berry Festival Planning Committee
OzarksBerryFestival@gmail.com


